From: tain Wadde!| | IETRER-——

Sent: 02 June 2016 17:38

To: Planning

Subject: TRIM: 2016/3127/NEW -FAQ Tree Officer Re. 18 Redington
Road, NW3 7RG

Attachments: 18 Redington Road - letter report - June 2016.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Dear Sirs,

Please find attached my Arboricultural Report and accept it as notification of imminent
removal of the tree T3 as discussed.

Having inspected the low quality birch tree T3 at the above site with due regard to the
high risk of its failure as a result of the necessary reconstruction of the front
retaining wall it is our finding that the tree should be removed under a 5 day
notice to allow for the safe reconstruction of the wall.

1f 1 do not receive a response from you to state otherwise within 5 days [ will accept this as
consent for the tree to be removed.

Should you require any further details please don't hesitate to contact me,

Kind regards

lain Waddell
Arboricultural Consultant

Arboricultural Consultancy

01420 488342

07787 530983

vy House, 49 Liphook Road, Whitehill, Bordon, Hants, GU35 SDA
www.martindobson.org.uk

www. TreeExpertWitness.co.uk




